
From: Kathleen Drury (japaneselindsay@gmail.com) Sent You a Personal Message
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] don"t amend the Multi Pollutant Standard
Date: Friday, February 9, 2018 10:25:42 PM

Dear  IL Pollution Control Board Assistant Clerk,

For the sake of children, at the very least, no to amending the Multi Pollutant Standard (MPS). The air will get
dirtier and more children will come down with pulmonary problems. Let the children breathe, instead of amending
the MPS! 

Sincerely,

Kathleen Drury 
7661 N. Sheridan Rd.
Chicago, IL 60626
japaneselindsay@gmail.com
(773) 262-8592

This message was sent by KnowWho, as a service provider only, on behalf of the individual noted in the sender
information.
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